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NEW WHEELCHAIR ACCESSIBLE SYMBOL 

 

 

 

 

               

 

 

                  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

FROM YOUR FRIENDS AT 

NEW YORK BUS SALES! 

ALL of our Service Updates can be found on the New 

York Bus Sales website at 

 http://www.newyorkbussales.com/pages/bulletins.cfm  

Or at the New York Head Mechanic website at 

 http://www.nyhma.org/viewforum.php?f=2&start=0 

Contact Our Service Department With Any Questions 

CHITTENANGO – phone 800-962-5768 or 

Daryl Wallace :  dwallace@newyorkbussales.com 

Brian Lamaitis :  blamaitis@newyorkbussales.com 
 

ROCHESTER – phone 800-463-3232 or 

Gary Chichester: gchichester@newyorkbussales.com 
 

ALBANY – phone 866-867-1100 or 

Ben Reiling: breiling@newyorkbussales.com 
 

WARRANTY – 800-962-5768 ext 237 

Morgan Jenkins: mjenkins@newyorkbussales.com 
 

Or Your Customer Support Representative 

West 

Michael Panzica – mpanzica@newyorkbussales.com  

Cell 716-908-3186 

Central 

Jeremie “JJ” Richmond – 

jjrichmond@newyorkbussales.com 

Cell 315-559-3999 

East 

Gary Bigness – gbigness@newyorkbussales.com  

Cell 845-500-3707 

 

Last month we were made aware of a new symbol 

to be used in identifying various accessible items for 

the disabled. During a DOT “Partners Meeting” we 

were told that this symbol is the “International” 

symbol and has been for the past 20 years falling 

under ISO7001. This new symbol will be required 

on new units moving forward and only on older 

vehicles if the existing symbol needs to be replaced. 
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UPDATE: 5/12/15 – NYS DMV just sent the letter below out to operators, and again 

after speaking with Rusty Seastrum at NYSDOT, they will only be concerned with the 

new symbol being on new vehicles delivered or on decals that are replaced due to wear 

or other issues…you do NOT need to go through your fleet and replace the symbols. 
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